
Headteacher’s 
Blog 

Sunday 26th April 2020.

Dear Parents/ Carers and Friends of Whittingham Primary School,
As we approach another week I hope my Blog finds you all keeping safe and well. 
Thank you to you for continuing to support your children in their learning from home 
both formally and informally. Please keep sending your pictures in, it is lovely to see 
what everyone is getting up to.
Take care, with very best wishes.
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Northumberland 
Schools Sumdog 
Maths Competition
It is fantastic to see that 
the great majority of 
children are taking part in 
the competition. Well 
done! On the 
leaderboard  of 
Northumberland Schools 
so far are;
Charlie D 35th
Kira 36th
Josh 43rd
Alex 47th

More learning fun.
Professor Brainstorm’s 
Home Science 
Experiments
www.profbrainstorm.co.uk/
homescience.htm
This page contains some 
experiments that you can do 
at home whilst school is 
closed to the majority of 
pupils.
You won’t need any special 
equipment – just yogurt pots, 
Pringles tubes and other bits 
and pieces that you can 
probably find easily at home. 
The experiments are aimed at 
Primary age children (aged 
from 4 to 11 years).




